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FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT 
 
 

 
To All Interested Parties: 
  
 
Pursuant to the rules of the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, a Finding of No 
Significant Impact is issued this day to the: 
 

TOWN OF AMHERST 
AMHERST, NH 

 
This finding is issued as a result of an environmental review conducted by the New Hampshire 
Department of Environmental Services, Water Division, for a drinking water main extension project from 
the Pennichuck Water Works community water system (PWS# 1621010) in Amherst, NH. The project is 
the “2022 Amherst PFOA Water Main Extension”. 
 
The attached document provides background information and details which support this finding. 
   
Project records are on file and available for public review at the New Hampshire Department of 
Environmental Services and in the project community at the address indicated on the attached 
document. 
 
 
 
 

          
 Robert R. Scott      Date: November 22, 2022 
 Commissioner 
 
 
   
 

 


